
Shakespeare Class -
Year 5 

Our Christian
Values

What are we learning:

What are we
Reading?

Our topic this term is: Is anyone out
there? Where we will be discussing Space!

In English, we will be continuing to work
towards year 5 targets through a range
of text types. Our first of the term will
be a persuasive piece, with a focus on
modal verbs, persuasive language, and
using a variety of sentence types. We will
still be focusing on embedding our
Shakespeare class targets for writing,
which are: recognising when to use a
comma or a full stop, separating clauses
with commas, punctuating speech
correctly, and using exciting vocabulary.

In maths, we will be continuing to look at
angles and shape, and then will move onto
adding and subtracting decimals, negative
numbers and then looking at volume.

Our science topic will be on space. We will
be investigating the movement of the
moon and the Earth and how that
affects us on Earth.

The focus on geography will be on reading
OS maps. Will be learning how to read 6
figure coordinates and how to read a
compass.

This term we will be
reading Holes by

Louis Sachar.



We will also be
reading a range of
picture books and

short texts linked to
our science,

geography and
writing topics

Summer 2 Newsletter

Our Chrsitian values
this term are:
Forgiveness and

Respect



Homework

Complete the spelling assignment on
EdShed:
Complete 20 minutes per week on
TTRockstars (practising all
timestables.)
To read each day, either their
school book or a book of their
choice.

Each week, the homework expectation
is:



There will be TTRockstars club on
Wednesday lunchtimes and Spelling club
on Friday lunchtimes to help support
anyone who cannot access the apps
that week.

Children may be asked to attend the
clubs if they do not do the homework. 

If you have lost or cannot access
EdShed or TTrockstars, please let me
know as soon as possible.

Upcoming dates

PE and Music
PE will continue to be on
Thursday, so the children
will need to be in their PE
kits.

Music will be on Tuesday
afternoons, so children
will need their instruments

We want to thank you
for your continued

support.



Please come and speak
to either myself or Mrs
Clark before or after
school if you have any
questions. Thank you. Mr

Symes

Monday 12/06/23 Class photos



Tuesday 13/06/23 Year 5 Great
Science Share



Thursday 22/06/23 Sports Day (AM -

EYFS and KS1, PM - KS2)



Monday 26/06/23 Open Classrooms
3pm



Wednesday 28/06/23 Non-uniform day

- please bring chocolate for the
chocolate tombola at the summer

fair)



Friday 30/06/23 Summer fair 3.15pm -
5.30pm



Thursday 13/06/23  - Year 5

overnight stay at school (letter sent
soon)



Wednesday 05/07/23 and Thursday

06/07/23 Moving-up days - children to
spend the days in their new classes



Tuesday 25/07/23 Break up


